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TOWN OF NEWBURGH

PLANNING BOARD

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS
PROJECT:



SERVISS TIMBER HARVEST 




PROJECT NO.:


18-04
PROJECT LOCATION:

SECTION 34, BLOCK 1, LOT 25.2
REVIEW DATE:


9 MARCH 2018


MEETING DATE:


15 MARCH 2018
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:
CHRISTOPHER PRENTIS,LOWER HUDSON FORESTRY SRVC.
1. This office believes that Section 14, Block 1, Lot 48 should be added to the application.  This
   is an adjoining lot owned by the project sponsor, which will be utilized for access and loading

   of log material.  This site has an existing access drive to a cleared area. 

2. The project identifies two landing areas for staging and loading of saw logs.  It is requested 
   the Applicants representatives evaluate utilizing the exiting access point on lot 48 and the

   existing access drive to Union Ave. for removal of the timber rather than loading at two

   locations and accessing Union Ave. at two locations.

3. This proposed selected harvest is slightly more intense than previous harvests reviewed by
   this board, based on trees per acre to be cleared.  Approximately 14.6 trees per acre in the

   harvest area will be removed.

4. The harvest area is depicted up to the property lines in the vicinity of adjoining residential 
   parcels on Garden Street, Floral Drive and Foxwood Drive South.  It is requested that the 
   Applicants Forester evaluate provisions for providing a no cut buffer to the residential areas.

5. The EAF submitted does not identify the area as sensitive for threatened or endangered
   species thereby removing any harvest limitations based on the presence of protected bat 
   species.
6. The town requires bonding of access points to town roads to address any potential impacts
   to the town road.  Highway Superintendents comments on the access points, one or both as
   identified in comments above should be received.

7. Financial security for a post harvest evaluation for compliance with Forestry Best 

   Management Practices should be posted by the Applicant.

8. Compliance with the Town’s clearing and grading ordinance work time periods should be incorporated into the application narratives.
Respectfully submitted,

McGoey, Hauser and Edsall

Consulting Engineers, D.P.C.
_________________________ 

Patrick J. Hines
Principal
PJH/kbw
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